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TUCSON AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 

PROFESSIONAL AUDITING AND ACCOUNTING SERVICES 
 
The Tucson Airport Authority invites interested Professional Auditing and Accounting firms to submit a 
Proposal in response to the Request for Proposals (“RFPs”) for Professional Services. 
 
Written Proposals will be received by TAA until 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 30, 2021, Attention Ray Valdez, 
Contract Administrator at the TAA Administration Offices, Tucson International Airport, Third Level, 7250 
South Tucson Boulevard, Suite 300, Tucson, Arizona 85756.  Proposals submitted after the designated date 
and time will not be considered. 
 
RFPs are available by contacting Sylvia Granillo at sgranillo@flytucson.com or (520) 573-4821. 
 
A pre-proposal conference for the project will be held on Thursday, March 11, 2021 at 10:00 am local Tucson 
time via WebEx.  Please contact Ray Valdez, rvaldez@flytucson.com, for a WebEx invitation to the Pre-
proposal meeting. 
 
To view the Notice regarding this opportunity, visit our website, www.flytucson.com. 
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